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March 30, 2022 

 

Plat Applications 

Development Services Department 

City of Corpus Christi 

2406 Leopard St, Suite 100 

Corpus Christi, Texas 78408 

 

Subject:   Highway Village Section No. 1, Block 3, Lot 2R 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

Please accept this letter as a formal request for a time extension for the approval of the subject plat. 

Please note the plat required public improvements are nearly complete. The contractor is awaiting final 

testing and city observed water connection to complete the proposed new water main. 

 

Please contact me with any questions or concerns you may have. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Michael C. York, P.E. 

 President 

 York Engineering, Inc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


